

Miss Mackay
Working from home
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23/04/2020

Dear Primary One,
			I hope that you are all keeping safe and well at home with your families. Normally when we come back to school after a holiday we have a chance in class to share some of the things that we did. As we cannot all be together, I thought it would be a nice opportunity for you to learn to write a letter. 

Like all of you my Easter holidays were very different but I still managed to have some fun and a little bit of chocolate. I am staying with my Mum and Dad so that we can all be together and have enjoyed helping them in the garden on sunny days. We are all still speaking as well, which is good! I got a chance to build my Harry Potter Lego night bus and have put it in the window for people to see as they walk past. 

I have also been enjoying speaking to friends and family online and chat with Mrs Mckay all the time too. I was even lucky enough to get a T-Rex Easter egg (no penguins available seemingly).

I hope that you are all managing OK with your school work, don’t worry if you are finding it hard to be motivated and are missing school. Keep trying your best and know that we are all in the same position. Mrs McKay and I are very much missing seeing all of you and helping you with your learning. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I look forward to reading some letters about your holidays. Don’t worry I don’t expect it to be this long.  

Keep safe,
Miss Mackay x
